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WHO WE ARE
G R A D U A T E  &  P R O F E S S I O N A L  S T U D E N T
A S S O C I A T I O N  ( G P S A )

We offer grants for research, travel, and conference expenses.

We offer funds to support graduate student organizations.

We offer free computer pod services in our office.

We advocate for YOU at University Administration Meetings 

GPSA is the official student government of all Graduate and Professional

Students at UNM. We strive to support and promote YOUR interests and

concerns on all university affairs. We offer several resources dedicated to

advocacy, education, and financial support because we want YOU to

succeed. For more information, visit www.gpsa.unm.edu.

What we do to support YOU:

     and at the State Legislature.  

T H E  B I W E E K L Y

N E E D  T O  K N O W

Pages 2-3. Do you want to be

the next GPSA President? Read

about deadlines and perks.

Page 8. Read an update from

United Grad Workers.

Pages 9. Read Wicazo Sa
Review's call for submissions.

Page 10. Participate in a

research study for women of

color gradutate students in

STEM higher ed.

To be included in Issue 17 of the

GPSA Communiqué on March 9,

email  us at gpsapr@unm.edu by

March 2. 1

https://gpsa.unm.edu/
https://gpsa.unm.edu/
http://www.gpsa.unm.edu/
mailto:gpsapr@unm.edu
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.50 GRADUATE ASSISTANTSHIP (GA)
MONTHLY STIPEND
15 CREDIT HOURS TOWARD YOUR DEGREE PAID
HEALTH INSURANCE
BUILD AND LEAD A TEAM
REPRESENT ALL GRADUATE AND PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS AT UNM
MONTHLY MEETINGS WITH THE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT, PROVOST, ETC.
HAVE YOUR OWN OFFICE AT THE STUDENT UNION BUILDING
BUILD YOU RESUME

PERKS OF THE POSITION:

APPLICATION PACKETS ARE AVAILABLE 
AT GPSA.UNM.EDU AND DUE ON 
FEBRUARY 28, 2022 AT 11:59 PM.

https://gpsa.unm.edu/
https://gpsa.unm.edu/


FEBRUARY 23, 2022

GREETINGS EVERYONE, 

IT IS WITH GREAT ENTHUSIASM THAT I WRITE, ENCOURAGING YOU TO RUN FOR THE POSITION OF
GPSA PRESIDENT. UNM’S GRADUATE AND PROFESSIONAL STUDENT ASSOCIATION IS THE STATE
OF NEW MEXICO’S ONLY GRADUATE AND PROFESSIONAL STUDENT GOVERNMENT. WE HAVE THE
UNIQUE ABILITY TO ADVOCATE FOR NOT ONLY THE GRADUATE AND PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS OF
UNM, BUT FOR ALL GRADUATE AND PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS IN NEW MEXICO. LEADING GPSA IS
A REMARKABLE WAY TO GET INVOLVED IN DIFFERENT LEVELS OF STUDENT ENGAGEMENT,
ADMINISTRATION, GOVERNANCE, AND SUPPORT, LEAVING A LASTING IMPRESSION ON THE
UNIVERSITY. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN LEADERSHIP AND GIVING BACK TO YOUR COMMUNITY, I
ENCOURAGE YOU TO RUN; THIS ROLE WILL BENEFIT YOU IN MORE WAYS THAN YOU CAN IMAGINE.

ALONG WITH MY AMAZING TEAM, I HAVE WORKED HARD TO ENSURE THAT GRADUATE AND
PROFESSIONAL STUDENT VOICES ARE HEARD AND VALUED ON OUR CAMPUS. WE HAVE MADE
GREAT PROGRESS BUT THERE IS STILL SO MUCH TO DO! GPSA NEEDS GREAT LEADERSHIP TO
CONTINUE GREAT WORK.

I AM NOT SEEKING RE-ELECTION AS I WILL BE GRADUATING IN MAY AND TRANSITIONING FROM
STUDENT TO A CAREER IN PUBLIC SERVICE. IT HAS BEEN AN INCREDIBLE HONOR TO SERVE THE
STUDENTS OF GPSA, FIRST AS CHIEF OF STAFF IN 2020 – 2021, AND NOW AS GPSA PRESIDENT FOR
THE 2021 – 2022 ACADEMIC YEAR. THANK YOU!

RESPECTFULLY,

DAVID C. SAAVEDRA
PRESIDENT, GRADUATE & PROFESSIONAL STUDENT ASSOCIATION
MPA CANDIDATE, UNM SCHOOL OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION 
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A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  U N I T E D  G R A D  W O R K E R S

Good news, grad workers! We are officially headed to the bargaining table with UNM! Thank you to

everyone who attended events, made public comments on our behalf, and otherwise amplified our

demands for better pay and working conditions! Keep an eye out for communications from the union

and your steward, and consider attending our Contract Support Committee meeting on Thursday,

March 3rd, at 5:30pm. 
 

The UGW Coordinating Committee is holding a vote on contract priorities as well as special elections

in order to fill several Chief Steward seats from the College of Arts & Sciences, the School of

Engineering, the Department of Physics & Astronomy, the Health Sciences College, and the Anderson

School of Management. The vote will take place between February 28th and March 7th. If enrolled in

one of these areas, you can self-nominate through February 25th. You should receive a ballot by email.

Please direct any questions to ugwelections2021@gmail.com. 
 

The UGW Solidarity Committee would like to invite you to participate in our “Fill the Fridge Feb!”

action on behalf of the ABQ Free Fridge, a community food project and resource accessible 24/7 for

use and contributions at Iron and Broadway in Albuquerque. As a committee, we are using February

to highlight the presence and prevalence of food insecurity, both among graduate students, but also

the larger community. We invite you to participate in our calendar of events, including donating to

help us stock the fridge, visiting our table outside of Zimmerman Library on March 2nd from 10 am - 12

noon, and making food yourself and to deliver to the fridge on March 5th! Follow UGW and project

updates here.

Finally, UGW is now accepting voluntary dues in order to help cover the cost of our ongoing campaign.

Voluntary dues are $2.50 a month or $12.50 for the Spring 2022 semester. You can pay by cash or

check (email lindsaymorrone@unm.edu to set this up or slide payment under the door to Logan Hall,

B68F) or by Zelle (phone # 505-440-0373). You can also pay through Venmo @unmgradworkers.
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https://unmgrads.ueunion.org/
https://unm.zoom.us/j/97630850585?pwd=R2paRElsRlV4eW5WYVM1OE1KMzVEdz09#success
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf6CgFn8TjAHYpBdvBVXEU3Wa1M6WBocjtp674d7Tl6oQ8CJg/viewform
mailto:ugwelections2021@gmail.com
http://www.instagram.com/abqfreefridge
https://opencollective.com/abqfreefridge/contribute/united-grad-workers-fill-the-fridge-feb-37403
https://www.instagram.com/unmgradworkers/
https://www.instagram.com/unmgradworkers/
mailto:lindsaymorrone@unm.edu
https://unmgrads.ueunion.org/survey/
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L O O K I N G  F O R  O T H E R  R E S O U R C E S ?

African American Student Services (AASS)

American Indian Student Services (AISS)

Asian American Pacific Islander Resource Center (AAPIRC)

Associated Students of the University of New Mexico (ASUNM)

Collegiate Recovery Center

Community Engagement Center (CEC)

NM Dream Team

El Centro de la Raza

Graduate Resource Center (GRC) 

Graduate and Professional Student Association (GPSA)

Graduate Studies (GS)

Kiva Club

LGBTQ Resource Center

Lobo Guardian

LoboRESPECT

Men of Color Initiative (MOCI)

Office of Career Services

Project for New Mexico Graduates of Color (PNMGC)

Student Activities Center (SAC)

Student Government Accounting Office (SGAO)

Veteran & Military Resource Center (VRC)

Women’s Resource Center (WRC)

United Grad Workers (UGW)

C O M M U N I T Y
A N N O U N C E M E N T S
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https://afro.unm.edu/
https://aiss.unm.edu/
https://aapirc.unm.edu/
http://asunm.unm.edu/
https://recovery.unm.edu/index.html
http://cec.unm.edu/
https://www.nmdreamteam.org/
http://elcentro.unm.edu/
http://unmgrc.unm.edu/
http://unmgrc.unm.edu/
http://gpsa.unm.edu/
http://grad.unm.edu/home/
https://www.facebook.com/unmkivaclub/
http://lgbtqrc.unm.edu/
https://loboguardian.unm.edu/
https://loborespect.unm.edu/
http://menofcolor.unm.edu/
https://career.unm.edu/
http://pnmgc.unm.edu/
https://sac.unm.edu/
http://sgao.unm.edu/
https://vrc.unm.edu/
http://women.unm.edu/
https://unmgrads.ueunion.org/


W E  C A N  S H A R E  Y O U R  M E S S A G E  W I T H  A L L  G R A D U A T E  &

P R O F E S S I O N A L  S T U D E N T S  A T  U N M

Our team is dedicated to promoting the resources available to Graduate & Professional Students

at UNM. If you want us to highlight an event, program, or other resource available to Graduate &

Professional Students, please email a request to gpsapr@unm.edu with a brief description and

flyer to include in the next newsletter. 

All requests should be made one week prior to the publication of the GPSA Communiqué. The

deadline for submissions to be included in the next newsletter is 5:00 PM on Feb 4, 2022.

W A N T  T O  S H A R E  A  M E S S A G E
W I T H  G R A D  S T U D E N T S ?

O U R  T E A M  I S  H E R E  T O  S U P P O R T  Y O U  A N Y  W A Y  T H A T  W E  C A N !  

R E A D  O U R  F R E Q U E N T L Y  A S K E D  Q U E S T I O N S  

Why do I have  GPSA charge on my bursar's account? Students enrolled in a degree-seeking

graduate program at UNM are required to pay a student fee to GPSA. This fee goes to funding

UNM programs and organizations and is allocated annually by the Student Fee Review Board.

Students who do not pay this fee are not eligible to apply for scholarships or grants through

GPSA.

Are new UNM Graduate & Professional Students eligible to apply for grants? Yes. You are

eligible to apply for SRG, PDG and NMRG (if being offered in the semester) if you meet the

respective grant’s requirement. However, you are not eligible to apply for the Graduate

Scholarship Fund (GSF) if you are in your first semester.

W A N T  T O  L E A R N  M O R E
A B O U T  G P S A ?
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mailto:gpsa@unm.edu
https://sfrb.unm.edu/


Are grants and scholarships offered every semester? The Student Research Grant (SRG), Professional

Development Grant (PDG) and Graduate Scholarship Fund (GSF) are offered in every semester i.e. Fall,

Spring and Summer. However, the New Mexico Research Grant (NMRG High Priority and General Priority)

are offered only in the Fall Semester.

Can I apply to multiple grants in one grant cycle? Yes, you can apply multiple grants in the same grant

cycle, but each grant requires a separate application i.e. Statement of Proposal, Budget sheet and Letter

of Recommendation (if required).

Can I utilize my grant award another semester? Yes, you can. The funds which are sought for the event

or activity must be utilized within the next, current or previous funding period.

Ask a question. Didn't see your question in our list of FAQs? Submit any questions you have on our

website. If your question is urgent or specific, please submit an email directly to the appropriate

Committee Chair for a quicker response. 

W A N T  T O  L E A R N  M O R E
A B O U T  G P S A ?  

C O N T I N U E D

CONTACT US!
O F F I C E  P H O N E :  ( 5 0 5 )  2 7 7 - 3 8 0 3

E M A I L :  G P S A @ U N M . E D U  

L I S T S E R V :  J O I N  O U R  L I S T S E R V
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https://gpsa.unm.edu/resources-faq/faq.html
https://gpsa.unm.edu/resources-faq/faq.html
mailto:gpsa@unm.edu
https://www.instagram.com/unmgpsa/
https://www.facebook.com/unmgpsa
https://twitter.com/unmgpsa
mailto:gpsa@unm.edu
https://gpsa.unm.edu/about/listserv.html

